
 
 

      
 
Mustafa Mark Hamed, MD 
 
The UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation is delighted to welcome Mustafa Mark Hamed, MD to its 
Board of Directors as of 2024. Dr. Hamed is currently the medical director of Emergency and 
Hospital Medicine at McKenzie Health System in Sandusky, Michigan. He also serves as the 
medical director for the health departments of eight Michigan counties and is the associate 
medical director for the Sanilac County Medical Control Authority and Emergency Medical 
Services (EMS). 
 
Dr. Hamed earned an MBA in healthcare management from Davenport University and his MD 
from St. Matthews University School of Medicine. He later earned his master’s degree in public 
health from the University of West Florida. In 2019, he was awarded the Rural Health 
Professional of the Year Award by the Michigan Center for Rural Health. Dr. Hamed is double 
board-certified, in Family Medicine by the American Board of Family Medicine, and in 
Emergency Medical Services by the American Board of Emergency Medicine. 
 
Dr. Hamed is an attending staff physician at Henry Ford Health System/Wayne State University 
School of Medicine in Detroit and is an Assistant Clinical Professor at Michigan State 
University’s Department of Family Medicine and Central Michigan University’s College of 
Medicine. 
 
In 2020-21, Dr. Hamad served as the President and Chair of the Michigan Academy of Family 
Medicine, helping Michigan’s physicians navigate through the COVID pandemic. He is 
currently a delegate to the national American Academy of Family Physicians Congress of 
Delegates. He was appointed to the Federation of State Medical Boards and the Michigan Board 
of Medicine in 2021, as well as to the Board of the Michigan Trauma Coalition in 2022. 
 
Dr. Hamed’s vast clinical expertise and commitment to improving the quality, accessibility, and 
safety of healthcare for all Michiganders make him a welcome addition to the Foundation Board. 
 


